Rosanne Griffin
North Yarmouth
LD 1750

Hi there,

I am strongly against turning this rail line into a trail.

I want to keep it as a rail line and hope it will soon be returned to use.

Portland as a city is growing and growing. Traffic is getting terrible. There are major
accidents on 295 through yarmouth at least weekly.

Traffic snarling, people injured or worse.

We are going to need an our rail lines for commuting and or freight.

It’s becoming very obvious.

And I’m a hiker and a biker and use many trails.

But taking our rail lines away is not a good option.

There are plenty of other trails.

We need to keep our infrastructure for future use, hopefully right away.

Please don’t let these rail to trail supporters make these decisions for the rest of us.
This cannot be turned around.



